I hope that everyone is having a great summer, staying healthy, and gearing up for an exciting new year.  We are working diligently to get the school ready to open in September. Please keep checking your email and Facebook in July for tuition information and additional forms to complete.  
 I wanted to give you some specifics as to what some of the changes are for the upcoming year.  Be aware that these are subject to change depending upon new changes in regulations by the Department of Child Care.  Our regular routine, activities, and curriculum for each classroom will be the same, however, there are some new requirements
1. We will be having a variety of zoom meetings prior to the beginning of school for the students to meet their teachers. We are unable to have our typical open house in order to eliminate unnecessary traffic to classrooms and exposure of families as stated by Department of Child Care.  We are also working on a drive- by at school for an in-person meeting. We will let you know those details at a later date.
1. Teachers will be required to wear masks.  When we do the zoom meetings we will be doing them with and without masks.   Students ARE NOT required to wear masks.
1. ATTACHED IS A LINK TO A SURVEY WHICH WILL HELP US COMPLETE OUR PLANS FOR THIS YEAR PLEASE TAKE A FEW MINUTES AND COMPLETE THE SURVEY THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT TO US. Please respond by July 12.
1. PLEASE SEE ATTACHED BROCHURE OUTLINING SOME ADDITIONAL CHANGES TO OUR DAILY ROUTINE.
Please feel free to send me any questions that you might have but rest assured we are following the instructions at 100% to keep everyone safe and healthy.  Again, some of these things could change prior to opening but we want to be proactive and have our plans in place.  
We are looking forward to seeing you soon and thank you in advance for completing the survey.  Again, you will be receiving additional information regarding the first months tuition and additional paperwork in the near future.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LXSK7FN
Above is the link to the survey it should only take a few minutes to complete.

Cindy





